
 

To whom it may concern,  
 
Through this letter, I want to confirm that Dr. Gusti Noorlitaria Achmad, SE.,MM from 
University of Mulawarman, Indonesia is a member of the Netherland and Indonesia 
consortium conducting a join project on Following Frontiers of the ‘Forest City’: Towards 
Sustainable and Inclusive Urbanisation in Kalimantan and Beyond funded by the Netherlands 
Scientific Council (NWO) and Indonesian Scientific Council (BRIN). The consortium members 
consist of the Department of Human Geography and Spatial Planning, Faculty of Geosciences, 
Utrecht University, The Netherlands (GEO UU), Water Governance Department, IHE-Delft, The 
Netherlands, Royal Haskoning DHV, The Netherlands, Faculty of Geography (FG UGM), Faculty 
of Forestry (FKT UGM), Universitas Gadjah Mada, Indonesia, Faculty of Social Sciences, 
Lambung Mangkurat University (FSS LMU), Indonesia, Institut Teknologi Kalimantan, 
Indonesia,  Research and Development Agency of East Kalimantan Province, Indonesia, 
Indonesia Peatland and Mangrove Restoration Agency.  
 
Dr. Gusti Noorlitaria Achmad is invited to travel to and stay in the Netherlands starting from 
27 June 2023 to 7 July 2023 to participate in the following activities: 

1. Presenting at Fair Transition/LANDAC International Conference 2023 
2. Organizing and presenting at the project workshop 
3. Guest lecturing in LANDac Annual Summer School "Land Governance for 

development"  
4. Participating in other collaborative activities 

 
During the visit, Dr. Gusti Noorlitaria Achmad will work closely with the Netherland consortium 
members led by the Department of Human Geography and Spatial Planning, Faculty of 
Geosciences, Utrecht University, The Netherlands. The activities will be held at Utrecht 
University, in Utrecht, The Netherlands.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kei Otsuki 
Associate Professor, International Development Studies 

PO Box 80.115, 3508 TC Utrecht, the Netherlands 
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